
Kings Academy Open Evening

Wednesday 1 October 2025 between 5.30pm – 7.30pm

Headteacher’s Welcome at 5.30pm or 6.15pm 

in the Academy Hall. 

There is an opportunity to experience GCSE subjects on a self 

guided tour throughout the evening 

throughout the evening

We look Forward to meeting you!
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